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Hopefully your unit has received numerous applicants for our $4,000 Past President Parley’s Scholarship.
if not, there is still time to visit high schools and colleges to provide information to counselors. If you have
visited high schools and colleges and haven’t received any scholarships touch base with them. Maybe the
applicant is having problems contacting your unit. If your hard work has paid off and you have scholarships,
ensure the application is completed correctly. If you find a problem, contact them for corrections. The title
page has all the requirements applicants must meet. If your review process is complete you can forward to
me immediately or when you have completed your steps as long as | receive the package by April 21, 2023.

NURSING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION DUE DATES

APPLICATION FROM TO DUE DATE

Nursing Scholarship Applicants Unit — Sponsorship April 7,2023

Nursing Scholarship *Unit Department PPP April 21, 2023
Chairman

*Unit — Units shall forward completed and signed applicants to Joan Cannon, 705 Mary Lane, Manteca, CA
95336-4010 or email to ppp@Iegionaux.org or joancannon@hotmail.com.

The Past Parley Presidents luncheon will be held Friday, June 23, 2023, at the Wyndham Hotel, Visalia in the
Atrium at 1200 PM. The reservation deadline is June 15, 2023, please come to the luncheon to honor our
Unit Member of the Year, Salute to Servicewomen Award and our Nursing Scholarship winner. The Past
President Parley Luncheon flyer is currently online. Celebrate our selectees at our PPP luncheon show them
how incredible we know they are.

Past President Parley Unit Chairmen don’t forget to complete your Unit End of Year Report and send it to
your District PPP Chairman by April 14, 2023. District Past President Parley Chairmen don’t forget to send
your end of year District report to me by May 1, 2023. You can email me your report to ppp@Ilegionaux.org
or joancannon@hotmail.com or snail mail address - 705 Mary Lane, Manteca, CA 95336-4010. | look forward
to reading your accomplishments you made while riding Madame President Gloria’s Friendship Train Serving
our Veterans.

"The way to achieve your own success is to be willing to help somebody else get it first."
lyanla Vanzant



